Strensall with Towthorpe Neighbourhood Planning Group

Meeting on 22nd March 2016 at 7.30pm
Attendees:  K Marquis (Chairman) P Thorpe, A Bolton, T Fisher, Mrs S Jenkins, Mrs S May, Mrs C Whittle, L Mattinson and the Clerk

Apologies:   Mr J Millett, Mr R Lawson and G Harvey-Walker
Item 1 – the Chairman welcomed Mrs Claire Whittle from103 The Village who had volunteered to assist with deliveries and expressed an interest to join the group.

Item 2 -
The apology to the Library had been put on the websites and new questionnaires had been printed to amend question 2. There was no known explanation as to why it was included in the draft and missed from finished design but assured everyone that it was not deliberate and merely a human error. 

Item 3 - 
Delivery had been accomplished and everyone thanked for their part although there had been a slight miscalculation in the amount required.  Next questionnaire needed 2700
Item 4 - 
there had been a reasonable response to the questionnaire and 219 hard copies returned to date was noted.  The responses needed to be entered on to the website and so these were shared as follows:-

Village Hall- SN    Londis -33 – S Jenkins   Library – 37 – T Fisher

Tesco – 56 L Mattinson and A Bolton


Costcutter – 74 – KM and S May


It was suggested each member to be responsible for checking the returns boxes and maintaining the input of information at their allocated site. Any difficulties to be advised to all members for a resolution.
Item 5 -
 the Annual Parish Meeting needed a volunteer to man an information table on the proposed Neighbourhood Plan.   Tony Fisher agreed to do this.

There being no other business the meeting closed at 8.10pm.

The next meeting will be on Tuesday April 26th at 7.15pm.

